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Building for the Future: People Working Cooperatively to Relocate 
Headquarters in 2026 

The nonprofit will move to Sharonville to serve as the operational hub for its 135 
employees 

 
CINCINNATI (May 2, 2025) – Local nonprofit People Working Cooperatively (PWC) has 
secured a new location to serve as its future headquarters, growing its mission to 
provide critical housing services so that low-income families can remain safe and 
healthy at home. The organization plans to move its workforce from 4612 Paddock 
Road in Bond Hill to the former Sugar Creek Packing Co. building at 3440 E. Kemper 
Road in Sharonville in the first half of 2026, pending renovations. 
 
“As we celebrate the last 50 years and look ahead to the next 50, we remain committed 
to providing emergency home repairs, energy conservation, accessibility modifications 
and other services as part of our Whole House approach, strengthening communities 
one home and one family at a time,” said Jock Pitts, president of PWC. “This new facility 
will provide us with the space and resources needed to grow our impact within the 
Greater Cincinnati and Northern Kentucky region.” 
 
PWC Board Members Dave Neyer, Greg Shumate and Teresa Huxel provided 
invaluable expertise, advice and guidance throughout the purchase. SHP is managing 
the design of the future space, and Unit Building Design will begin construction later this 
summer.   
 
“What we’re most excited about with this new location is that it will allow us to serve 
more individuals and families, more efficiently, keeping them safe and independent in 
their homes,” said Pitts. “This building is the foundation for that, allowing us to bring all 
our operations under one roof, making our impact bigger and stronger than ever. We’re 
excited for what the future holds.”  
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1b6-KA_Fr_7xhpzkEYqOb1SzEdMasLa_X?usp=drive_link
https://www.pwchomerepairs.org/


Founded in 1975, PWC is celebrating 50 years of strengthening homes, families and 
communities by providing critical home repairs, energy conservation services and 
accessibility modifications for low-income, elderly and disabled homeowners in the 
Tristate. With a team of more than 130 full-time, licensed professionals and a dedicated 
network of volunteers, the organization completes approximately 7,000 service projects 
each year, ranging from emergency services to installing wheelchair ramps to improving 
insulation to fixing plumbing and electrical issues, all to keep their clients safer and 
healthier in their homes. 
 
To learn more about People Working Cooperatively, visit pwchomerepairs.org or call 
(513) 351-7921. 
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About People Working Cooperatively 
Incorporated in 1975, People Working Cooperatively (PWC) is a non-profit organization 
serving individuals and families living on low or fixed incomes, including veterans, 
elderly neighbors, and disabled persons in 20 counties of southwest Ohio, Dayton, 
northern Kentucky and southeast Indiana. For 50 years, PWC has strengthened 
communities by providing critical home repair, weatherization, and modification services 
to help residents stay safely in their homes. PWC’s 135 full-time professional, licensed 
staff and dedicated corps of volunteers assist with nearly 7,000 services each year. For 
more information, visit pwchomerepairs.org or call (513) 351-7921. 

http://www.pwchomerepairs.org/
http://pwchomerepairs.org/

